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Sports Registrations: 
Please note that there is a $25 late fee for sports registrations that occur after the 
published deadline.  The fee was established because late registrations create 
administrative and organizational difficulties when trying to plan leagues and 
schedules.  In addition, late sign ups cause teams to grow beyond an appropriate size, 
which has an adverse effect on the ability of the participants to learn and develop.  All 
registration dates are published in our newsletters, on our website, as well as 
promoted on our Village outdoor marquees. 

Listed below are the dates of our annual deadlines for specific sports offered through 
our Sports Commissioner.  Sports registration forms can be downloaded from 
www.cuyahogaheights.com under the “Sports Department” and are also available at 
the Village Hall.  If you have any questions relative to our sports programs, please 
contact Sports Commissioner Stacey Vitanza at (440) 227-3801, or you can email her 
at stacey_vitanza@yahoo.com. 

ACTIVITY                                                     DEADLINE DATE 

Youth Baseball & Softball                              April 1 
Adult Men’s & Women’s Softball                   July 15 
Cheerleading                                                 August 1 
Youth Flag Football                                       August 1 
Fall Soccer                                                       August 1 
Youth Basketball                                           October 15 

 

 
Sports Commissioner:  
Spring is upon us and with that means the start of the sports seasons.  With the help 
of Valley View and Brooklyn Heights, we were able to place 10 kids on spring soccer 
teams!  A special thank you to both villages for working to find the right homes for 
our kids so that they can enjoy the upcoming season. 

 

Just a quick reminder that softball/baseball registrations are due by April 1st.  Late 
fees will be enforced, so please be sure to get your kids registered on time.  
Registering your kids on time helps to ensure that they are able to be placed on teams.  
The more time that passes, the more difficult it is because our kids are typically being 
added to existing rosters in Valley View and Brooklyn Heights.  Since there are strict 
roster restrictions, the earlier we can supply those villages with information, the 
better chance we have of getting our kids on teams.   

 

If you have any questions or need further information, feel free to reach out to me at 
Stacey_Vitanza@yahoo.com or on my cell phone at 440-227-3801. 
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